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5/6 Camp 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

This year the students in 5/6 are invited to attend the Small Schools camp. The trip is not until Term 4, 

however, we need to establish how many children are interested in attending. 

 

This note is to ask for your commitment to send your child to our camp, COVID restrictions allowing! 

 

Where – Canberra 

 

When – Wednesday 27th October – Friday 29th October 2021 

 

Transport – Transport will be by coach.  

 

Cost – We do not have final costing, however we expect the cost to be around $400.00 

 

Further information will be available closer to the date, along with a payment plan. 

 

A non-refundable deposit of $50 will be needed to secure your child’s position.  

The $50 non-refundable deposit needs to be made by Wednesday 31st March (Week 10). 

 

If you are paying via POP on the school’s website, please tick the excursion box and pay by 6.00pm on Tuesday, 

30th March 2021. 

 

 

Mr James Kelly 

4/5/6 Teacher 

 

5/6 Camp 2021 
 
 

My child _________________________ will be attending the Stage 3 camp. 
 

□ I have enclosed a $50 non-refundable deposit. 

□I have made an online payment of $50. My receipt number is ________________. Date paid 

______________ 
 

 

OR 

 □My daughter/son will not be attending the 5/6 Canberra camp. 

 

Signed ________________________                              Date _____________________ 

mailto:wallacia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

